
 

      The Panther Pride 

               Bulletin 
 

Happy New Year! I hope you 

are enjoying this weather.  As 

we start our second 

semester, students and staff are excited 

about the start of the new semester and 

the learning opportunities that lie ahead.  

I wish your family the best in 2019, and I 

am looking forward to seeing great 

academic and social strides.  

  

Report cards will go home with your 

child today. Please contact your child’s 

teacher if you have questions.  

  

As always, please contact me if you have 

any questions, comments or concerns at  

402.782.3535 or email at 

walter.lin@districtor1.net.  

  

Have a great weekend! Mrs. Walter  

  

  

 
*In case of inclement weather: If District 

OR 1 were to have a late start, the 

school day would begin at 10:00 AM and 

buses would run one hour and forty-five 

minutes later than the original pick up 

time.  

 

 

Parent Teacher Conferences 

Tuesday, February 5th will be parent 

teacher conferences from 2-8 PM. We 

will have an early dismissal this day at 

1:10 PM.  There will be REC afterschool. 

  

 

Bennet Boosters 
The next meeting for Bennet 

Boosters will be Tuesday, 

January 8th at 7:00 PM in 

the school commons.  

Please join us if you are able!       

 

 

 
 
Winter Weather is here and this is a 

great time to remind everyone that 

supervision at the High School begins at 

7:30 AM, only for those students eating 

breakfast or being shuttled to the 

Elementary. Supervision and breakfast 

begins at 7:45 AM for elementary 

students. Students should not be 

arriving at school before these times.  
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Upcoming Events    
January 

-8th Bennet Booster Meeting 

-14th BOE Meeting at 7:00 PM 

-21st Teacher In-service 

 
 

Pick up and Drop Off 
Please remember that the circle drive is 

not to be used for dropping off students 

from 7:40-8:30 each morning. Please 

drop students off at the beginning of the 

drive, and they may use the sidewalk to 

walk to the front of the school.   

 

When picking up your child please use 

the sidewalk and not cut across the bus 

circle. 

 
Flu and Cold Season  

Flu and Cold Season is here.  To ensure the 

safety of everyone, here are reminders 

from the student handbook on sending 

students home and returning to school 

after an illness.  

  

The conditions requiring a student to be 

sent home include: temperature greater 

than 100 F, vomiting, diarrhea, and live 

head lice.  

  

Students may return to school if: fever is 

less than 100 degrees without fever 

reducer and no vomiting or diarrhea within 

the last 24 hours.  

 Character Counts 
  

Our Character Counts Pillar of the 

Month is “Fairness.”  

  

To be fair means:  

 

• Playing by the rules  

• Taking turns and 

sharing  

• Being open minded; 

listening to others  

• Not taking 

advantage of others 

 • Not blaming others  

• Treating all people fairly.  

  
 

The Bennet Singers will be singing 

the National Anthem at the Girls 

Varsity Basketball game on 

Tuesday, January 15th at 5:45 

PM.   

 
 

There will be no school on 
Monday, January 21st for 

Teacher In-service. 
 


